NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz to be Honored as the Great Defender
of Life

RUBEN DIAZ  October 20, 2015

New York State Senator Reverend Ruben Diaz (D-Bronx) will be honored as the Great
Defender of Life during the Human Life Foundation's Annual Gala on Thursday, October 22,
2015 at 6:30 PM. This event will be held at the Union League Club located at 38 East 37th

Street in New York City.

Senator Diaz stated: “ During these days when the value of human life is undermined and
undervalued, and when babies’ body parts are being sold on the open market, I am humbled
to receive this award. Even though [ am a Democrat and an elected official here in the City of
New York, with the encouragement of Pope Francis’ words about the “innocent victims of
abortion,” I will proudly continue my pro-life stance to protect and to cherish the precious

lives of our unborn children.”

The Human Life Foundation is recognized in the United States for their work on behalf of

the unborn.
[ am Senator Reverend Rubén Diaz and this is what you should know.

For more information please contact Ann Noonan at (646) 251-6069


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/ruben-diaz/landing

